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Colquitt County School District  
Decline Internet Usage/Publication Form  
 
I have read and understand the “Network/Internet and Publication Information” sheet. I 
understand that Colquitt County Schools takes every measure to protect students while 
using these resources as required and outlined by the Children's Internet Protection Act 
[Pub. L. No. 106-554 and 47 USC 254(h)]. A technology protection measure is in place to 
protect students while using these resources by blocking or filtering inappropriate websites 
at all schools. Students will be permitted to use these resources and will be expected to 
adhere to the Colquitt County Schools' Internet Acceptable Use Policy.  
 
Colquitt County Schools is committed to maintaining system and school websites that 
highlight the achievements of the faculty, staff, and students of all Colquitt County Schools 
by displaying photographs and/or student creations.  
 
Parents or legal guardians of minor students (under 18 years of age) who wish to decline 
permission for his or her student to participate in instructional activities using these 
resources or who wish to decline permission to publish student photographs or student 
creations may complete this form:  
 
As the parent or legal guardian, I do not give permission for  
 
(student name) _________________________________ to:  
 
(Initial appropriate items)  
_____access the Internet and e-mail systems  
 
_____have his/her materials published to the World Wide Web  
 
_____have his/her unidentified photo published to the World Wide Web  
 

 

Parent Signature_________________________________Date_____________  
 

Student Name: ________________________ Grade_____________ 

 

School _______________________________ 

 

Student Homeroom/Advisory Teacher________________________ 


